From:
Sent: July 29, 2020 10:07 AM
To: Lindsay Schwebius  Subject: YMCA Sutherland Daycare
July 29, 2020
To Whom It May Concern:
Re: YMCA Day Care Centre
Dear Lindsay:
We have lived at Street for 18 years, beside the YMCA Sutherland Daycare. All these years we have enjoyed living hear and hearing the children laugh and play, totally having a wonderful time.
We have found that has operated the Daycare with a friendly and compassionate attitude. We wish well at new location.
Yours truly,
Ian and Lorraine Toombs